
On April 21, 2020, Leucadia Wastewater District (LWD) mailed a notice to all of 
its customers informing them of a proposed rate increase for Fiscal Years 2021, 
2022, 2023. LWD also scheduled a public hearing to consider customer comments 
for June 10, 2020. The decision to proceed with the rate increase was made prior 
to the COVID-19 emergency.  

 
In light of the severe economic impacts associated with the COVID-19 emergen-
cy, the LWD Board of Directors voted to postpone the rate increase and cancel 
the associated public hearing originally scheduled for June 10th. 

 
LWD appreciates your patience and understanding during this difficult time. 

Please contact us at (760) 753-0155 or info@lwwd.org if you have any questions. 
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